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My favorite memory at Camden Military Academy happened this year. M TAC
Officer SGM Green came into my room and needed help setting up the Wi-Fi
for the barracks. We climbed into the attic of Band Company together and set it
up by running a long black ethernet cord through the ceiling. While we were up
there, we waddled around to avoid stepping through the insulation or else one of
us would fall into a cadet's room! I noticed there was an opening to the storage
room, so I shimmed down a pipe and found a lot of old items. There were old
pictures of my grandpa CSM Irtenkauf in the filing cabinets! SGM Green made
me clean up the storage room afterwards and gave me 50 merits. I hope I can go
again with lSG Irvin before I graduate - or else I'll have to post-grad!

One of my favorite experiences since I've been at Camden Military Academy is the
Spartan Challenge, specifically my sophomore year. We had a "don't tread on me" style
flag and milky-gray spartan challenge PT shirts. Most of the activities were really fun! I
remember doing the brick stack; I'd be on top of my platoon sergeant's shoulders
IJLU~U"'" each brick really carefully. There was also a balloon launching contest. Me and
4 other people worked like a machine, filling water balloons, passing them and
launching them on a slingshot. One of the different points of that Spartan Challenge
compared to recent ones is big-ball was still an activity. Big ball was a huge inflatable
ball that was probably around 8 feet tall. In a soccer-like game we pushed the ball trying
to get in the other team's end zone.
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